Announcement No. 5/2025
of the Faculty of Social Sciences
of the University of Wroclaw
of 12 May 2025

Pursuant to § 3.2 of the Order No. 11/2025 of the Dean of the Faculty of Social Sciences of 31
March 2025, it is announced that:

1. On 29 April 2025, there was a meeting of the Commission appointed by the Dean of the
Faculty of Social Sciences in accordance with the Order No. 8/2025 concerning assessment of
applications within the Internal Competition of the Faculty of Social Sciences of UWr —
Research Grants for Ph.D. Students in 2025. The Commission included:

dr hab. Ewa Banaszak, prof. UWr — Vice-Dean for Research and Development, chairwoman of
the Commission

dr hab. Kamil Glinka, prof. UWr - member of the Commission

prof. dr hab. Dorota Leszczyna — member of the Commission

dr hab. Andrzej Polus, prof. UWr — member of the Commission

dr hab. Adrian Szumski, prof. UWr — member of the Commission

Absent:

dr hab. Marcin Debicki, prof. UWr - member of the Commission ( Erasmus + Program

exchange)

2. The Commission recommended three applications for funding by the Dean of the Faculty of
Social Sciences.

3. In accordance with the recommendation, the funding is granted for applications submitted by
the Ph.D. students:

- Anakhanim Ahadova

- Malgorzata Kocierz

- Natalia K. Pietruszka
4. The funding is assigned in amounts indicated by the Ph.D. students in the applications.
5. The funding will be released upon signing the respective agreement, according to the

template in Attachment No. 3 to the Order No. 11/2025 of the Dean of the Faculty of Social
Sciences. The assigned funding must be spent and settled until 10 December 2025.

Dean of the Faculty of Social Sciences

Dr hab. Magdalena Ratajczak, prof. UWr




